
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: June 18, 2024 
Re: Selection of Executive Search Firm for NWFSC Presidential Search 
 
 
Following the interviews of the executive search firm finalists, the Board of Trustees will discuss and select one 
of the following finalists to award: 
 
 

• Myers McRae Consulting LLC 
• Greenwood/Asher and Associates, LLC 
• Buffkin / Baker 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves awarding the Executive Search Firm for the NWFSC Presidential Search to 
(Enter Firm Name). The Board of Trustees instructs the College to finalize the contract with (Enter Firm Name) 
for Board Chair signature. 
 


